Gordon Hearing Conservation, |nc.
PO Box 1010
Amesbury, MA 01913
(978) 388- 1685

04/01/2009

Ricky Booher
Abc Company
P O Box 1010
Amesbury, MA 01913

Dear Mr. Booher:

Hearing tests were conducted on 05/20/2003 as part of an ongoing hearing conservation program. The
following are the results of your hearing test.

The hearing test results of 05/20/2003 show a moderately severe hearing loss at some mid and high
frequencies for your right ear. Your left ear has a severe hearing loss at some high frequencies.

The current test was compared to earlier tests with an allowance for the normal change in hearing due to
age. Both ears show no significant change when compared to your test of 04/17/2002.

In view of these test results, we recommend that you investigate this further with either an audiologist or a
medical ear specialist. Your primary care physician can refer you for appropriate testing to determine the
cause of the problem. They will recommend any further action.

The hearing test performed for the hearing conservation program is not meant to provide a clinical diagnosis
of a medical ear problem. If you notice trouble hearing or experience ear pain, discharge, dizziness, etc.,
please contact your physician. Also, remember to wear hearing protection whenever you are exposed to
high noise either at work or in your hobbies.

Sincerely,

Pamela J. Gordon, MS CCC-A
Consulting Audiologist



Gordon Hearing Conservation, |nc.
PO Box 1010
Amesbury, MA 01913
(978) 388- 1685

04/01/2009

Jeff Brown

Abc Company

P O Box 1010
Amesbury, MA 01913

Dear Mr. Brown:

Hearing tests were conducted on 05/20/2003 as part of an ongoing hearing conservation program. The
following are the results of your hearing test.

The hearing test results of 05/20/2003 show hearing within the normal range for both ears.
This test is your baseline test and will be the basis for determining hearing loss in future hearing tests.

Your test results did not indicate any need for further referral at this time. If future tests do show such a need,
you will be informed at that time.

The hearing test performed for the hearing conservation program is not meant to provide a clinical diagnosis
of a medical ear problem. If you notice trouble hearing or experience ear pain, discharge, dizziness, etc.,
please contact your physician. Also, remember to wear hearing protection whenever you are exposed to
high noise either at work or in your hobbies.

Sincerely,

Pamela J. Gordon, MS CCC-A
Consulting Audiologist



Gordon Hearing Conservation, |nc.
PO Box 1010
Amesbury, MA 01913
(978) 388- 1685

04/01/2009

Michael Fisher
Abc Company
P O Box 1010
Amesbury, MA 01913

Dear Mr. Fisher:

Hearing tests were conducted on 05/20/2003 as part of an ongoing hearing conservation program. The
following are the results of your hearing test.

The hearing test results of 05/20/2003 show a mild hearing loss at some high frequencies for your right ear.
Your left ear has a moderate hearing loss at some high frequencies.

The current test was compared to earlier tests with an allowance for the normal change in hearing due to
age. The results for your right ear show no significant change when compared to your test of 04/19/2001
and, for your left ear, that the decrease seen on your last test is still evident.

In view of this change in your hearing, you should see your hearing conservation coordinator to make sure
your hearing protection is correct.

The hearing test performed for the hearing conservation program is not meant to provide a clinical diagnosis
of a medical ear problem. If you notice trouble hearing or experience ear pain, discharge, dizziness, etc.,
please contact your physician. Also, remember to wear hearing protection whenever you are exposed to

high noise either at work or in your hobbies.
Sincerely,

Pamela J. Gordon, MS CCC-A
Consulting Audiologist



Gordon Hearing Conservation, |nc.
PO Box 1010
Amesbury, MA 01913
(978) 388- 1685

04/01/2009

Claire Helie

Abc Company

P O Box 1010
Amesbury, MA 01913

Dear Ms. Helie:

Hearing tests were conducted on 05/20/2003 as part of an ongoing hearing conservation program. The
following are the results of your hearing test.

The hearing test results of 05/20/2003 show hearing within the normal range for your right ear. Your left ear
has a mild hearing loss at some high frequencies.

The current test was compared to earlier tests with an allowance for the normal change in hearing due to
age. Both ears show an initial "standard threshold shift" (or decrease) in your hearing when compared to your
test of 11/18/1999.

In view of this change, your hearing conservation program coordinator may want to retest your hearing. If not,
your hearing will be reevaluated next year to see if the decrease is persistent.

The hearing test performed for the hearing conservation program is not meant to provide a clinical diagnosis
of a medical ear problem. If you notice trouble hearing or experience ear pain, discharge, dizziness, etc.,
please contact your physician. Also, remember to wear hearing protection whenever you are exposed to
high noise either at work or in your hobbies.

Sincerely,

Pamela J. Gordon, MS CCC-A
Consulting Audiologist



Gordon Hearing Conservation, |nc.
PO Box 1010
Amesbury, MA 01913
(978) 388- 1685

04/01/2009

Roger Helie

Abc Company

P O Box 1010
Amesbury, MA 01913

Dear Mr. Helie:

Hearing tests were conducted on 05/20/2003 as part of an ongoing hearing conservation program. The
following are the results of your hearing test.

The hearing test results of 05/20/2003 show hearing within the normal range for both ears.

The current test was compared to earlier tests with an allowance for the normal change in hearing due to
age. Both ears show no significant change when compared to your test of 07/25/2001.

Your test results did not indicate any need for further referral at this time. If future tests do show such a need,
you will be informed at that time.

The hearing test performed for the hearing conservation program is not meant to provide a clinical diagnosis
of a medical ear problem. If you notice trouble hearing or experience ear pain, discharge, dizziness, etc.,
please contact your physician. Also, remember to wear hearing protection whenever you are exposed to
high noise either at work or in your hobbies.

Sincerely,

Pamela J. Gordon, MS CCC-A
Consulting Audiologist



Gordon Hearing Conservation, |nc.
PO Box 1010
Amesbury, MA 01913
(978) 388- 1685

04/01/2009

Carol Kerr

Abc Company

P O Box 1010
Amesbury, MA 01913

Dear Ms. Kerr:

Hearing tests were conducted on 05/20/2003 as part of an ongoing hearing conservation program. The
following are the results of your hearing test.

The hearing test results of 05/20/2003 show a mild hearing loss at some high frequencies for both ears.

The current test was compared to earlier tests with an allowance for the normal change in hearing due to
age. Both ears show no significant change when compared to your test of 04/17/2002.

Your test results did not indicate any need for further referral at this time. If future tests do show such a need,
you will be informed at that time.

The hearing test performed for the hearing conservation program is not meant to provide a clinical diagnosis
of a medical ear problem. If you notice trouble hearing or experience ear pain, discharge, dizziness, etc.,
please contact your physician. Also, remember to wear hearing protection whenever you are exposed to
high noise either at work or in your hobbies.

Sincerely,

Pamela J. Gordon, MS CCC-A
Consulting Audiologist



Gordon Hearing Conservation, |nc.
PO Box 1010
Amesbury, MA 01913
(978) 388- 1685

04/01/2009

Matthieu Lavertu

Abc Company

P O Box 1010
Amesbury, MA 01913

Dear Mr. Lavertu:

Hearing tests were conducted on 05/20/2003 as part of an ongoing hearing conservation program. The
following are the results of your hearing test.

The hearing test results of 05/20/2003 show hearing within the normal range for both ears.

The current test was compared to earlier tests with an allowance for the normal change in hearing due to
age. The results for your right ear show that the decrease on your last test was temporary as it did not persist
and, for your left ear, no significant change when compared to your test of 04/17/2002.

Your test results did not indicate any need for further referral at this time. If future tests do show such a need,
you will be informed at that time.

The hearing test performed for the hearing conservation program is not meant to provide a clinical diagnosis
of a medical ear problem. If you notice trouble hearing or experience ear pain, discharge, dizziness, etc.,
please contact your physician. Also, remember to wear hearing protection whenever you are exposed to
high noise either at work or in your hobbies.

Sincerely,

Pamela J. Gordon, MS CCC-A
Consulting Audiologist



